# Board Priorities – Budget Year 2023

### Sustainable Government

The Upper Marlboro Board of Commissioners wishes to have policies and procedures in place to ensure that the Town is following best practices. A sustainable government include a budget in which recurring expenses are relatively equal to recurring revenues and capital improvements are planned for and budgeted.

#### **Economic Development**

The Upper Marlboro Board of Commissioners wishes to persue economic development for the downtown and Main Street corridor as well as other commercial areas. This will include annexation of travel corridors and neighboring residential areas to ensure attractive gateways and organized development.

## Flooding Mitigation & Safety

The Upper Marlboro Board of Commissioners wishes to ensure safe travel during storm events, as well as protecting residents houses through improved roadways with stormwater considerations.

# Safe & Modern Roadways

The Upper Marlboro Board of Commissioners wishes to see the Town's roadways paved, modernized, and connected for multiple modes of transit. The commission seeks to improve safety for all, but particularly our youngest residents.

# **Increased Recreation Opportunities**

The Upper Marlboro Board of Commissioners wishes to strengthern the Upper Marlboro Community with more recreation opportunities for residents of all ages. We wish to create spaces and events that serve as gathering places for residents.